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To:

State Department of Property Records,

Kings Corner, 7th Block

Bristol – P13 4LY
18th March, ’12.

Dear Sir/Madam,

This is in regard to the residential property documents of   - Apt.19, Sky View Apartments, St. Lord Avenue, Bristol.

This property belongs to me and, I have lost the property documents in a fire incident. So, I request you to please issue a copy of the ownership documents of this house to me.
I need the documents as soon as possible. So, please issue me the copy at the earliest.

Thanking You,

Regards,

Henry Fields

Ph. 452-458-7456
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